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March 10, 2000

Mr. Federico Bowen

President

Bowen Engineering Corporation
1528 Vassar Street

Orlando, FL 32804

Dear Federico,

210 South Bass Road
Kissimmee, Florida 34746
Phone (407) 396-1114
Orlando (407) 239-2308
Fax (407) 396-1207
www.gktw.org

Thank you so much for your commitment to Give Kids The World and the

World of Wonders-WOW Project.

We appreciate the time that David Horne, staff engineer, at your company
spent preparing the design calculations for the light gage metal framing of our
Gate House. This new structure is the first impression all of our guests have of
the Village as they enter this unique facility and we appreciate that you were

willing to assist us with this project.

It takes the caring commitment of many companies and individuals to make
dreams come true for special children and their families. We thank you, David
and Bowen Engineering Corporation for helping us with our very important

mission.

Whenever you are in the Kissimmee area please stop by so I can share the
excitement of this project with you. I can be contacted at; 407-396-1114 x295

or on my mobile number which is; 1-407-288-6538.

Sincerely,

rank Eller
Project Manager

cat David Horne, Staff Engineer, Bowen Engineering Corp.

Thomas Johnson, Sr., President, Mader Southeast, Inc.
Bob Moss, President and CEO, Centex Rooney

Henri Landwirth, Chairman and Founder, GKTW
Ned Allen, Chief Executive Officer, GKTW

“Make today count for our children.”



